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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 2nd JUNE 2015 

 

 

Question 
 

What information, if any, is being given to public sector workers about their entitlement to Income 

Support if they take up voluntary redundancy under the scheme recently announced? 

 

 

Answer 
 

Social Security has provided guidance on voluntary redundancy and income support. This information 

was included in the information on the voluntary redundancy scheme which was made available to States 

employees on June 1
st
 2015. The details can be found on gov.je.   

 

Social Security has also offered to meet individuals on a one to one basis to discuss the personal 

implications of accepting redundancy. 

 

 


